
Marsh Lumber 
Sawmill  Site  

South Carolina Department of Health  

and Environmental Control 

BLWM—State Voluntary Cleanup Program 
2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201-1708 

 

Return Service Requested 

DHEC is accepting comments 
on a Proposed Plan for cleanup 
at the Marsh Lumber Sawmill 
Site, located in Pamplico, SC.     
 

See back for more details. 
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For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Marsh Lumber Sawmill Site 
119 West 6th Avenue, Pamplico, SC 

Proposed Clean-up Plan 
 
DHEC has completed an evaluation of cleanup alternatives to address contamination at the 
Marsh Lumber Sawmill Site. DHEC is accepting comments on a Proposed Plan that outlines the 
alternatives evaluated for cleanup of the contaminated area—including DHEC’s preferred al-
ternative. Interested persons are encouraged to view a presentation on the Proposed Plan and 
learn more about the site by visiting the Pamplico Public Library or DHEC’s webpage at:  

 
www.scdhec.gov/MarshLumberSawmill 

 
Written comments on the proposed plan will be accepted through October 9, 2021.  DHEC will 
select a final cleanup option after review and consideration of all comments received. Questions 
or comments may be submitted to Kim Kuhn at the address below.   
 

Please share this information with others you know who might be interested! 

Kim Kuhn, Project Manager 
2600 Bull Street  

Columbia SC 29201 
kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov 

(803) 898-0722 

DHEC Pee Dee Florence Office 
145 East Cheves Street 

Florence, SC 29506 
(843-661-4825) 
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